Finance/Technology Committee Meeting March 4, 2015 @ 4:30 pm Minutes

Present: Brian Repici, Jean Grubb, David Cappuccio, Julie Scully, Matt Szuchy, Pat Wilson, Jay McMullin, Bill Murray and Mark Schmitz

- 1. The committee met to discuss the upcoming budget for the 15-16 school year.
- 2. We reviewed various ideas and tax rate increases, as well as using banked cap.
- 3. Dr. Repici showed a power point regarding the budget.

The committee members asked many questions that were answered by Dr. Repici and other administrators.

Finance Committee Meeting Administrative Offices March 18, 2015 @ 8:00 am Minutes

Present: Jean Grubb, Pat Wilson, Jay McMullin, Bill Murray, Mark Schmitz and Janet Glover

1. Discussion of Budget

The committee met today to discuss the 15-16 budget and several scenarios and the various tax impacts. The committee decided to present several of these scenarios to the whole board tomorrow night prior to sending the budget to the County office.